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Submission: Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
My submission is that I do not believe that the City of Sydney's boundaries should be extended to include Botany Bay, 
Randwick, Sydney, Waverley and Woollahra. The new area will be too large for efficient and resident-responsive 
management, and the quality of services could diminish.  
 
The current City of Sydney council area is fine as it is currently; please don't change it. 
 
Regards, 
Michael Surina 
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